CITY OF OVERLAND PARK

Intra-City Communication

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
March 19, 1999

Norma Moffet, CC

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

QUIVIRA ROAD, 135TH TO 143RD STREETS

Attached are three copies of the Notice to Bidders for the above referenced project to be published one time in the Overland Park Sun on Wednesday,  March 24, 1999.

We have suggested a bid opening date of Tuesday, April 20, 1999 at 2:00 p.m.  The cost of this publication should be charged to Cost Center 310.

Please return one affidavit to my attention.

MARY LOU MCCANN

CONTRACT SPECIALIST
Attachment

e-mail:


Bob Lowry, DPW

Robyn Stewart, SrMA

Division Heads


Dan Miller, SCvE

Dave Bergner, TOM

Jackie Clark, ES

Celia Henson, SAA

June Sayles, SAA

